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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill increases the number of members who represent associations on the First Responders 
Advisory Committee from nine to ten by adding a representative from the South Carolina 
Coroners’ Association. 
 
This bill will have no expenditure impact on the Department of Public Safety, the State Law 
Enforcement Division (SLED), or the Department of Administration, as it will not change the 
clerical and related assistance these agencies provide to the First Responders Advisory 
Committee. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 9, 2024 
State Expenditure 
This bill increases the number of members who represent associations on the First Responders 
Advisory Committee from nine to ten by adding a representative from the South Carolina 
Coroners’ Association. 
 
This bill will have no expenditure impact on the Department of Public Safety, SLED, or the 
Department of Administration, as it will not substantively change the clerical and related 
assistance these agencies provide to the First Responders Advisory Committee. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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